
Important Advisory 
 

Notices to Mariner’s,  
Site Enhancements – Coming Soon! 

 
Good day, 
 
The Notices to Mariner’s (NOTMAR) web site will be enhanced in the coming days. The 
Canadian Coast Guard (CCG) NOTMAR web team has been working towards site 
improvement to make the site more user-friendly and useful for mariners. Over the 
coming weeks, the NOTMAR team will be phasing in these new enhancements.  
 
What do you need to do?  
Absolutely nothing, sit back and feel free to frequently check in at notmar.gc.ca to see 
the new enhancements take place. We want to assure our users that service will not be 
interrupted during this process. If for any reason you have or expect problems with your 
account or the website, please let us know at notmar@dfo-mpo.gc.ca. However, we do 
not anticipate any problems and are looking forward to a smooth transition. 
 
What can you expect? 

§ Feature upgrade!! Notices rolled-back. Did you miss a week or two of notices 
while on vacation? No worries, NOTMAR online now offers an enhanced date 
selection field allowing your specific notices dating back three weeks or less; 

§ New Feature!! A new unsubscribe feature has been added to your “Manage 
Profile” option; 

§ Feature upgrade!! You can now select “specific” dates, allowing you to have a 
quicker response and more precise results; 

§ Site enhancement!! A new user logon corner has been added to the bottom left 
hand side of the NOTMAR main page allowing quick and easy access to your 
NOTMAR profile and profile management features; 

§ As well as several new enhancements to NOTMAR’s user profile management 
features; 

§ … and much more! 
 
What should you know? 

§ A new privacy statement has been added to the site. Next time you log-in to 
your user profile you will be asked to review and accept the policy statement 
now in place. This policy advises users of CCG’s commitment to ensure your 
personal information is being managed in accordance with Canada’s Privacy Act. 

§ Any e-mail addresses returning an undeliverable receipt over a period of four 
consecutive weeks will be unsubscribed from the NOTMAR service.  Users will be 
required to re-subscribe to benefit from NOTMAR on line services. 

§ Feedback, site ideas and/or recommendations are always welcome. Please feel 
free to send us an email at notmar@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.  


